
 
  

MINUTES OF UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA 
COLLEGE PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION 

[30, September, 2020] 
  
The regular meeting was called to order by Executive Vice President Danielle Pickett at 4:00 pm. 
The roll was called by Vice President of Administration Kayla Calvo. A quorum was present. 
  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://ucf.zoom.us/j/97873880294?pwd=dDB2L2JyWDVlc29ENWtJR1FEby9xdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 978 7388 0294 
Passcode: PAN 
 
READING OF THE PANHELLENIC CREED 
We, as undergraduate Members of women’s fraternities, stand for good scholarship, for guarding 
of good health, for maintenance of fine standards and for serving, to the best of our ability, our 
college community. Cooperation for furthering fraternity life, in harmony with its best 
possibilities, is the ideal that shall guide our fraternity activities. We, as Fraternity Women, stand 
for service through the development of character inspired by the close contact and deep 
friendship of the individual fraternity and Panhellenic life. The opportunity for wide and wise 
human service, through mutual respect and helpfulness, is the tenet by which we strive to live. 
 
Roll Call 
 
Alpha Delta Pi​ YES  
Alpha Epsilon Phi ​YES 
Alpha Xi Delta ​(JPAN)​ ​YES 
Chi Omega ​YES 
Delta Delta Delta ​(JPAN) YES 
Delta Zeta​ YES 
Gamma Phi Beta ​(JPAN) YES 
Kappa Alpha Theta ​YES 
Kappa Delta​ YES 
Kappa Kappa Gamma ​YES 
Pi Beta Phi ​YES  
Zeta Tau Alpha ​YES 
 
  
 

 



 

 
 ​GUESTS:​ The following guests were present: 
 

● UCF Greek Vote: here to promote voter registration in greek life 
○ Competition 

■ Go on the insta: @ucfgreeksvote for more info 
● PPE Supply 

○ At home COVID-19 kits for sale 
○ Contact: Blake Cherry (954-675-5481) 
○ Insta: @ppesupply.biz 
○ Facebook: PPE Supply 
○ Website: ppesupply.biz 

 
PREVIOUS MINUTES:​ The previous minutes of the meeting on [​09/16/2020​] were approved 
as distributed  
 
 
OFFICER REPORTS 
  
President- ​Mackenzie Doege: pan@ucf.edu 

● Hi Everyone!!! Not too much from me this week!  
● Exec is working on elections coming up and will be releasing the application in the 

upcoming weeks  
● Email from UCF regarding Phase 3  

○ If you have any questions about this please feel free to contact me  
● Hope you all have a safe and healthy rest of your week  

 

 Executive Vice President- ​Dani Pickett: ​ucfpanevp@gmail.com 

● Hi everyone! I hope you’re doing well  
● UCF Panhellenic is in the process of creating our very first Diversity and Inclusion 

Committee. We’re so excited to get the ball rolling with this, and applications will come 
out around the time Pan Exec applications do. Stay tuned for that! 

● If you’re interested in learning about my position, feel free to reach out for a one-on-one 
meeting! My number is 772-563-8981, or you can get it from your Pan Del 

● Have a great week! 

 

Vice President of Internal Recruitment- ​Charlotte Clancy: 561-427-8840 
ucfpaninternal@gmail.com 

● Please reach out to me if you are interested in my position! 



 

○ 561-427-8840 or ​ucfpaninternal@gmail.com 
● Have a great week! 

 

Vice President of External Recruitment- ​Christian Tippins​: 
ucfpanexternalrecruitment@gmail.com 

● Hello everyone! Happy Wednesday! 
● Just a reminder that the third New Member Education meeting is tomorrow @6:00pm 

and @ 7:10pm on Zoom. Chapters make sure your new members have the link and 
continue to let me know if any of your girls will be unable to attend any of the meetings. 
The meeting topic is Aspire for Leadership and Academic Success 

● Can’t wait to see all your new members there! 

 

Vice President of Risk Management- ​Avery Royston: ucfpanrisk@gmail.com 

● Hi everyone! 
● I was so happy to present information regarding risk and coronavirus at Christian’s new 

member education workshop last Thursday. Continue to educate yourselves and stay up 
to date on information released by UCF 

● Please, always wash your hands and wear a mask! 
● Feel free to reach out to me if you would like to learn more about my position! I’d love to 

grab coffee and answer any questions you might have 
● Have a safe week! 

 
Vice President of Public Relations- ​Taylor Soviero:​ucfpanpr@gmail.com​ (772) 497-4237 
 

● Hi ladies! 
● I’m working on planning some small events this semester including yoga, F-45 classes, 

partial proceeds, and more  
● Still looking for blogs if anyone would like to write one 
● Keep sending me your pink pics 
● Taking any and all suggestions to better my position now and in the future 
● Remember to take all rumors with a grain of salt these days:) 
● Have a great week! 

 
 

 

 



 

Vice President of Community Involvement- ​Destinee Salmon: ucfpaninvolvement@gmail.com 

● The need-based scholarship is here! I’ll be sending Pan Dels and JPans the information 
and link to apply. It’s due by October 9th and will be announced on 10/14 

 

Vice President of Leadership and Academic Development- ​Katie Hamlin: 
ucfpanlad@gmail.com 

● Hope all of your classes and exams are going well! 
● JPAN meeting after Pan today! 
● Pan Dels - send me the nominations for Pan Scholar and Pan Leader of the Month by 

Friday at 5pm 
● Dr. John T. Washington Leadership Scholarship Fund was released on A2O 
● Don't forget to keep reaching out to me if you’re interested in my position!  (716) 

517-1678 or ​ucfpanlad@gmail.com 
● Myself along with two of my JPANs (Sam B and Franshesca) are on a committee to 

voice concerns regarding the library to university higher ups, please contact me if you 
have any! 

Vice President of Recruitment Guides- ​Maci Forster: ​ucfpanrecruitmentguides@gmail.com 

(561) 596 - 5738 

● Hi, so excited for spooky season! 
● This week’s quote from the lovely Hayley Reid:  

○ I became a rho gamma to meet more girls in the Pan community and to help girls 
find their home! I’m so happy to say that I feel like I bonded with my rho babies 
and they all ended up somewhere they felt connected to and I’m so happy I was 
able to be the person that was with them through the process! 

● If you want to learn more about my position just reach out and let me know! My email is 
ucfpanrecruitmentguides@gmail.com​ and my number is 561-596-5738 

● Have a great rest of your week, stay safe and healthy!! 

 

Vice President of Administration- ​Kayla Calvo: ​ucf.pan.vpa@gmail.com​ (954) 804-7424 

● Hi everyone! 
● Pan Dels: NPC Dues are due tomorrow! Please make sure your VP of Finance is aware  
● Not much from me this week just excited to go on our exec retreat and spend some 

relaxing time with this fabulous exec board  



 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

● N/A 
 
 
  
NEW BUSINESS 
 

● N/A 
  
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Advisor reports: 
 

● Ashley Squillante: reiterating to VOTE  
○ In the office but please just make an appointment to come in  

   
Chair Reports: 
 
IFC:  
 

● N/A 
 
 
 
DGC: 
 

● N/A 
 
 
 
NPHC:  
 

● N/A 
 
 
 
Greek Council:  
 

● N/A 
  
 
 



 

Chapter reports: 
  
Alpha Delta Pi-  
 

● Hi everyone! 
● We had our virtual big little reveal on Saturday 
● This past week we had a speed dating zoom with our sisters 
● Next weekend our alphas will be initiated and officially become active delta members! 
● Have a great week! 

 
 
Alpha Epsilon Phi- 
 

● Hi everyone! 
● On Friday we watched the Ruth Bader Ginsburg documentary to honor our sister and her 

incredible legacy 
● This past weekend was our big/little reveal and we are so happy with all of the new 

additions to our fams! 
● We have a comedy show grab-a-date this Thursday over Zoom which we are so excited 

for!  
● This Friday is our big appreciation and we are looking forward to celebrating all of our 

amazing bigs! 
● Have a happy and healthy week!  

 
 
Alpha Xi Delta-  
 

● Hi everyone! 
● Hope you're having a safe week 
● This weekend is our initiation and we're so excited for our new members to officially 

become our sisters!  
● Have a fun week 

 
 
Chi Omega- 

● We had big/little reveal this past weekend and we're so happy that we expanded our 
fams! 

● Have a great week! 

 

Delta Delta Delta- 

● Hi everyone! Hope you’re having a great week so far 



 

● Just wanted to start off by saying we are so happy to have initiated our new members 
officially last week! We love you PC’ 20, so lucky to have you as sisters! 

● Also, another reminder that Delta Hold’em is being held virtually this semester and it is 
only a week and a half away! 

○ All you have to do to register is Venmo the buy-in to @UCFSTJUDE with your 
personal email in the comment section. From there you will be sent an invitation 
to join the poker tournament via the PokerStars app through any computer. The 
buy-in is for EACH player, not teams; however, we are doing a 2 for 1 deal! 2 
players for $100 ($50 each). 

○ The event will take place on October 9​th​ @ 8PM eastern time and the top three 
winners will receive virtual amazon gift cards! Hope to see you guys there and if 
you have any questions please reach out to myself or Mackenzie @ 
trideltaucfphilanthropy@gmail.com 

● Have a great rest of your week! 
 
 
Delta Zeta-  
 

● Thank you to everyone who came out to our ASL workshops! We hope to have more in 
the future so stay tuned for those updates 

● Last weekend we had our big/little reveal which was super fun!  
● We had a sisterhood paint night on Monday 
● We learned some new tips and techniques in our academics workshop which addressed 

how to study with a short attention span 
● We have a partial proceeds at Bento all day today 
● Have a great week :)  

 
 
 
Gamma Phi Beta-  
 

● Our COB new member class started their Gamma Phi Beta lessons last week and we are 
so excited for them! 

● Next week we're having our big little reveal for them! 
● Next Friday we are also having a fun virtual sisterhood retreat! 
● That's all from me, have a great week! 

 
 
 
Kappa Alpha Theta- 
 

● I hope everyone had a good week 
● Theta is preparing to participate in Knight-Thon and we are so excited! 



 

● We had so much fun decorating masks together on our sisterhood zoom event this past 
week 

● We got Green Dot certified this past Saturday 
● We are super excited for big/little starting next week with a reveal next Friday! 
● That’s all from me, have a great week! 

 
 
Kappa Delta- 

● Hey everyone  
● I know our PAN pairings weren’t required but Kelly in AXiD and I paired up to hold a 

collection for a preschool in need 
○ We are collecting cleaning supplies. I will share a graphic with your Pan Dels. 

One pack of wipes could make a huge difference! 
● Hope you all have a great week! And Go Bolts! 

●  
 
Kappa Kappa Gamma-  

● Hello and Happy Wednesday! 
● We had a zoom movie night where we watched Love, Simon. This was hosted by our 

new DEI committee, thanks for all your hard work! 
● We will be hosting a virtual painting session soon and we're very excited! 
● Have a great week! 

 

Pi Beta Phi- 

● Hi yall! 
● Hope everyone had a great week 
● This past Sunday we had our big/little reveal! 
● Our older sisters had a great time spoiling our littles by making baskets and boxes for 

them! 
● We are looking forward to the coming week spending time with our new littles! 



 

● Have a great week!  

 

Zeta Tau Alpha-  

● Hi Everyone! 
● I'm so happy to be back with you all at PAN and hope you all have had a great last few 

weeks! 
● Last night we had our big/little reveal and we're so excited to be expanding our fams! 
● Our exec applications also came out last night and we can't wait to welcome our new 

board in November 
● Have a great week and stay safe!!  

 

Attendance 
Alpha Delta Pi (12) 
Alpha Epsilon Phi (41) 
Alpha Xi Delta (4) 
Chi Omega (8) 
Delta Delta Delta (1) 
Delta Zeta (6) 
Gamma Phi Beta (9) 
Kappa Alpha Theta (4) 
Kappa Delta (2) 
Kappa Kappa Gamma (8) 
Pi Beta Phi (5) 
Zeta Tau Alpha (4) 
  
Attendance winner for this week was [Alpha Epsilon Phi]. 
  
The next meeting will be October 14, 2020, 4:00pm via Zoom 
  
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at [4:38pm]. 
  
[Kayla Calvo], Vice President of Administration  
  
Approval: [October 2, 2020] 
 
 


